
Grant Opportunity for HCBS Agency Providers: 
Train your Staff in Charting the LifeCourse! 

DHHS is offering a one-time grant opportunity for providers of        
Home and Community-Based Services Waivers (AD, DD, and TBI) to train staff  

on person-centered planning using Charting the LifeCourse. 

The Details 
Grants will support agency providers to expand their capacity and understanding 
of Charting the LifeCourse and to provide person-centered services. This provides 
the opportunity for individuals and families to participate in the training to further 
their understanding and capacity around Person-Centered Planning.  

Agencies may request: 
• Up to $110 per employee trained in a foundational skills workshop lasting at 

least 8 hours or
• Up to $650 for one “Ambassador” program lasting at least 9 hours.

Agencies may only request the training cost and are expected to cover employee 
hourly rates or other costs.  

How to Apply 
Providers must submit an application form that includes proposed training dates, 
and the participants who will be attending the training. Applications can be found 
on the DD website.   

Applications will be accepted from February 9 through March 8, 2024. 

Grant funding is available through Section 9817 of the American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) of 2021. The total 
amount available for the mini-grants is limited. Applications will be processed by the date received and the 
requested amount may be limited due to available funds.  

The total amount available for the mini-grants is limited. Applications will be processed within 30 days. The 
requested amount may be limited due to available funds. Approved providers will need to submit receipts of 
purchase prior to payments.   
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